
 

 

GREAT OAKS WATER COMPANY 
                                            P. O. BOX 23490 

                                                                                                  SAN JOSE, CA   95153 
                                                                                                                                                            (408) 227-9540 

tguster@greatoakswater.com   
  
  October 3, 2022 
 
Sent via email to Water.Division@cpuc.ca.gov 
 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Water Division 
Attention:  Terence Shia, Director 
Room 3102 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102-3298 
 
RE: Quarterly Report in Compliance with Resolution E-5076 
 
Dear Director Shia: 
 
 This report is submitted in compliance with Commission Resolution E-
5076 and its implementing guidelines.  The report includes information from 
each quarter since January 1, 2021. 
 
// 
 
 
// 
 
 
// 
 
 
// 
 
 
//  



 
Great Oaks Water Company 
Tribal Land Transfer Policy 

Quarterly Report: Q3 2022 (ending September 30, 2022) 
 

Year Quarter 
Real 

Property 
Dispositions 

In-Process 
Real 

Property 
Dispositions 

Location 

Summary of 
Tribal 

Contacts and 
Consultations 

2021 Q1 None None NA NA 
2021 Q2 None None NA NA 
2021 Q3 None None NA NA 
2021 Q4 None None NA NA 
2022 Q1 None None NA NA 
2022 Q2 None None NA NA 
2022 Q3 None None See note 

1 
See note  

2 
 

Note 1:  In late July of 2022, Great Oaks Water Company (Great Oaks) received 
an expression of interest from the Kaiser Permanente San Jose Medical Center 
to buy a small parcel from Great Oaks.  The parcel has been owned by Great 
Oaks for a long period of time and is the location of one of Great Oaks’ active 
groundwater wells. 
 
Great Oaks provided notice to the Native American Heritage Commission 
(NAHC) on July 26, 2022.  Great Oaks also posted the notice to NAHC on its 
Tribal Lands Transfer Policy webpage.1  Great Oaks did not receive a response 
from NAHC to the notice and subsequently sent a notice to the Ohlone Indian 
Tribe on August 26, 2022. 
 
Subsequently, Great Oaks decided not to sell the parcel. 
 
Note 2:  Great Oaks has not received any response from The Ohlone Indian 
Tribe. 
  

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Timothy S. Guster 
Vice President and General Counsel 
Legal and Regulatory Affairs 

 
1 https://greatoakswater.com/triballand.html. 
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